Dear X,
[SKL Kommentus Inköpscentral, the Swedish Regions and the Church of Sweden] have noted that there are products on our framework agreements and contracts with you from brands that have been mentioned in reports on the use of Uyghurs for forced labor. This applies to e.g. X, X and X.
For more information, see the Australian Strategic Policy Institute's report Uyghurs for Sale https://www.aspi.org.au/report/uyghurs-sale. 
Your industry also belongs to the following risk area(s) for the use of Uyghurs for forced labor:

· [Cotton production
· Textile and clothing industry
· Electronics manufacturing, including cell phones and printers
· Rare earth mining and other extractives
· Agricultural production
· Plastic production
· Cleaning supplies and chemicals
· Medical equipment
· Electrical machinery
· Mechanical appliances
· Toys and sports equipment
· Vehicles]

Attached you will therefore find a letter with follow-up measures. We ask you to submit an initial report in accordance with the instructions in bullet 3 no later than [date]. Use the attached "Template for follow-up in China". 
If you are a retailer, you will be monitored on how you forward the follow-up measures to brand owners and monitor their work.
If final manufacturing does not take place in China, you will be monitored on how you forward the follow-up measures to end manufacturers and monitor their work regarding components from China.
If you do not have China in the supply chain (end production, component production, raw materials), please describe how you have come to this conclusion.
We will also engage [industry organizations] in our work.
Feel free to get back to me if you have any questions.

Best regards,
